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GROUP OF COMPANIES

ANSA McAL GUYANA MAKES TWO NEW MAJOR
APPOINTMENTS TO EXPAND OPPORTUNITIES.

The ANSA McAL Group is pleased to announce that Ms Beverley Harper has been promoted to Country Head of ANSA McAL
GUYANA effective 15 January 2017.

Speaking of her new role, Ms Harper indicated that since joining the ANSA McAL Group of Companies in February 2008, as
the Managing Director of ANSA McAL Trading Ltd, she has been the leading advocate for the expansion of the ANSA footprint
in Guyana. Her intention is to establish and develop new businesses and services, hence [

widening the ANSA customer experience.

ANSA McALs existing companies include AMTL, MIX RADIO 90.1, ANSA Construction \‘ L
(Penta Colour Shops and the Sissons Agency), ABEL Clay Blocks and ABS depots, but the § :
Group anticipates the establishment of at least two new companies in the first quarter of 2017.
She will hold responsibility for the startup of these new companies and will look for other
opportunities to add to the ANSA McAL family and populate our growing presence in
Guyana.

The ANSA McAL Group is also pleased to announce the appointment of its new Managing Director of ANSA McAL Trading
Ltd, MrTroy Cadogan, effective 15 January 2017.

Troy joined the Group in June 2000 and was appointed to the Board of AMTL in January 2009. His
previous roles at AMTL began as a Brand Manager, quickly becoming the Divisional Manager,
followed by the position of Marketing Director and culminating with that of Deputy Managing
Director. During this time he attained his MBA from UWI in 2008 and completed the “High
o Potentials Leadership Program” at Harvard Business School in 2014.

Mr Cadogan is a dynamic, highly qualified individual with 20 years” experience in marketing and
distribution. He has described his new role as the

highpoint of his career thus far.

The Group believes that these changes are vital in securing further success
and growth in our investments in Guyana, and remains committed to

providing the highest level of service and products to the national public.

We congratulate them both on their new positions.



